
 

 

 
To: Dr. Dave Palzet 
From: Kathleen Tomei 
Re: August 2017 PES Enrollment Report 
Date: August 9, 2017 
 
Careful consideration is used when creating class lists at the elementary school. Teachers and 

administration review student records and work collaboratively to create balanced classes that provide for 

students’ individual needs. As new students enroll in the school, a review of available records is 

completed as part of the placement process. 
 
While we will continue to have new students enroll, class sizes at Pleasantdale Elementary School, as of 

today, are as follows: 
 

 SECTION 1 SECTION 2 SECTION 3 SECTION 4 TOTAL 

Preschool AM 13 13 13 6 
(EC Sp Ed) 

45 

Preschool PM 9 13 
(extended day) 

7 7 
(EC Sp Ed) 

29 

Kindergarten 19 19 21  59 

1st Grade 20 21 19 20 80 

2nd Grade 22 22 23 NA 67 

3rd Grade 23 22 25 NA 71 

4th Grade 24 22 22 24 92 

 
Notes: 
 
While Section 3 of Kindergarten is at 21, two of the students are currently half day with one student 

attending in the AM and the other in the PM. Therefore the current class will be at 20 students at any 

given point in the day and within Board guidelines. 
 
First grade is within Board guidelines with the exception of one section. I have classroom teacher 

assigned to this class, Jeanine Holubecki, and she expressed no concerns with this class size and no desire 

to move students from the current class list. I assured her she would be the last class to have new students 

added and offered support as needed throughout the school year. 
 
Second grade is within Board guidelines in all sections. Section 3 has three students who are in Extended 

Resource and out of the classroom for the majority of the day. 
 
Third grade is within Board guidelines in all but one section. This section has one student who is in 

Extended Resource and out of the classroom for the majority of the day. I have spoken with the teacher 

(Stephanie Macek) and she expressed a desire to keep all 25 students on her list. I offered support as 

needed throughout the year to support her. Her classroom will be the last to have newly enrolled students 

added.  
 



 

 

 

Fourth grade is within Board guidelines in all sections. Section 1 has 4 Resource students, therefore 

additional support will be available to the classroom teacher. Section 4 has three students who are in 

Extended Resource and will be out of the classroom for the majority of the day. 
 
As we will do every year, the elementary staff will closely monitor students’ success and work 

collaboratively to provide necessary supports for their academic growth.  
 
Specific Teacher Class Report: 
Preschool a.m. 
 Kavanaugh (13) 

 Neuberg (13) 

 Jarosik (13) 

 Soverino (6) 

 
Preschool p.m. 
 Kavanaugh (9) 

 Neuberg- Ext Day (13) 

 Soverino (7) 

 
Kindergarten (59) 
 McFadden (19)  0 half day 

 Olsen (19) 0 half day 

 Oskroba (21) 2 half day 

 
1st grade (81) 
 Berwick (20) 

 Holubecki (21) 

 Arroyo (20) 

 Vidakovich (20) 

 
2nd grade (67) 

 Brade (23) 

 Halusek (21) 

 Sheridan (23) 

 
3rd grade (70) 
 Borse (22) 

 Griffin (23) 

 Macek (25) 

 
4th grade (93) 
 Bedell (24) 

 Crist (23) 

 DuVall (24) 

 Windisch (22) 

 
 


